
 

  

Upcoming Lane Closures on Rt. 50, Rt. 606 and Gum Spring Road 

  

There are several upcoming important lane closures, please take note. 

On Rt. 50, the westbound right lane from Airline Rd. to Stonecroft Blvd in Fairfax County will 

be closed today from 9:30 am to 3:00pm. 

In order to construct the access for Dulles Landing, the right westbound lane of Route 606 will 

be closed just south of Evergreen Mills Road to Route 50 from October 16 through October 18, 

between the hours of 9:30 am and 3:00 pm. 

On Gum Spring Road there will alternating lane closures northbound between Ticonderoga 

Road and Cedar Ridge Boulevard. This week work will be performed on Wednesday and 

Thursday (10/16-10/17) from 9:30 am to 3:00 pm and on Friday (10/18) from 9:30 am to 2:00 

pm.  These closures will allow for paving operations. Next week, work will be performed in the 

same location Monday –Thursday (10/21-10/24) from 9:30 am to 3:00 pm to allow for striping 

and signage installation. 

You may also see increased dump truck traffic in this area starting this week through mid-

November, as Dominion Virginia Power begins construction on an electrical substation facility 

near Lightridge Farm Road.  Residents will see a large number of dump trucks or other 

construction vehicles traveling along Lightridge Farm Road, Braddock Road, and Gum 

Spring Road.  Trucks will be routed in a loop in order to minimize traffic impacts and will avoid 

Buffalo Trail and Pinebrook Elementary areas during drop off and pick up times. 

Information on future lane closures will be provided on my Facebook page. 

  

Reminder- Braddock/Pleasant Valley Meeting 

http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/43978297/147120082/99335/164/


  

I will be hosting a public information session with VDOT on the proposed Braddock/Pleasant 

Valley intersection improvement.  The meeting will be held on Thursday, October 17 from 

7:00pm to 9:00pm at Little River Elementary School located at 43464 Hyland Hills Street in 

South Riding. 

 

If you are unable to attend this meeting and have not yet provided comments to VDOT, you may 

submit them to Mr. Leonard “Bud” Siegel, P.E. through regular mail at VDOT District Office, 

4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 or through email at 

meeting_comments@vdot.virginia.gov.  Please reference “Braddock and Pleasant Valley 

Roundabout” in the subject line. 

As always, feel free to contact me at matt.letourneau@loudoun.gov should you have any 

additional questions.  

To unsubscribe, click here. 
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